
SUMMER DUES COLLECTION￼
Archbishop Farrell has written to priests regarding the return
of congregations to regular attendance at Sunday Mass and to
ask that they invite parishioners to contribute again to a
Summer Dues collection for the support of priests. 

https://sallynogginandglenagearyparish.com/summer-dues-collection%ef%bf%bc

